
Feedback on Utility Service Expansion Plans 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Utility Company Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Utility Service Expansion Plans 

Dear [Utility Company Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback on your recent plans for the expansion of utility services in our 

area. I appreciate the efforts made to enhance the infrastructure and improve the quality of 

services provided to us. 

Firstly, I commend your initiative to expand access to [specific service, e.g., electricity, water, 

internet]. Many residents have faced challenges related to [mention specific issues, e.g., 

reliability, availability]. This expansion will undoubtedly benefit the community. 

However, I would like to address a few concerns regarding the timeline and implementation of 

these plans. It is crucial to ensure that the expansion does not disrupt existing services and that 

all stakeholders are adequately informed throughout the process. 

Moreover, I would appreciate if you could consider incorporating community feedback and 

suggestions in the planning phase. Engaging local residents can lead to more effective solutions 

tailored to our needs. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I look forward to seeing the positive impact of these 

expansion plans on our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


